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Mayor Walker and Council,

I offer this letter in support of maintaining the west bound closure of Marine Dr. until at least
after the Labour Day weekend.

I find it interesting that my favourite restaurants on the East Beach continue to be busy.
Perhaps those complaining about the lack of foot traffic should review and revise the product
they are offering!

Respectfully submitted,
Marilyn Desmarais
#204 15875 Marine Dr.
WR

Sent from my Galaxy
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